
Subject: Nuthurst Parish Council Buck Barn / Weald Cross petition 
 
Dear Ms Hall, 
  
Thank you for your covering letter and the enclosed 137 handwritten forms regarding the proposed 
development at Buck Barn/Weald Cross. This is to confirm receipt. Officers in the Planning Policy 
team will read and note their content. 
  
As you know from earlier correspondence with you, the Local Plan Review includes the assessment 
of potential sites for development in order for us to meet the housing need in the District in 
accordance with Government requirements.  The Buck Barn/ Weald Cross proposal is one of many 
sites that the council are currently assessing as part of our Local Plan Review and at the current time 
this process is still ongoing.  
  
Again you will already be aware that the next key stage of the Local Plan Review process is the 
publication of the Regulation 18 Draft Plan which is programmed for February-March 2020 and will be 
subject to a period of consultation enabling all members of the public including Nuthurst residents to 
make comment on the content of the plan once it has become available.  
  
We would ask that you strongly encourage any residents of your parish who wish to comment on this 
or any other topic to register on our consultation system which is accessible via this link:  
  
https://www.horsham.gov.uk/planningconsultations   
  
Having done so they will then receive formal notification of the publication of the draft Plan and the 
start of consultation, and their comments will then be noted as part of the formal consultation process. 
  
If you have any further questions please do not hesitate to contact a member of the Strategic 
Planning Team via email or on 01403 215398. 
  
Yours faithfully 
  
Strategic Planning 
 
Telephone: 01403 215398    
Email: strategic.planning@horsham.gov.uk 
 

       

 

 

   
  
Horsham District Council, Parkside, Chart Way, Horsham, West Sussex RH12 1RL 
Telephone: 01403 215100 (calls may be recorded)   www.horsham.gov.uk   Chief Executive: Glen Chipp 

  
 

Disclaimer 

IMPORTANT NOTICE This e-mail might contain privileged and/or confidential information. If you have received 
this e-mail in error, please notify the sender and delete the e-mail immediately; you may not use or pass it to 
anyone else. Whilst every care has been taken to check this outgoing e-mail for viruses, it is your responsibility 
to carry out checks upon receipt. Horsham District Council does not accept liability for any damage caused. E-
mail transmission cannot guarantee to be secure or error free. This e-mail does not create any legal relations, 
contractual or otherwise. Any views or opinions expressed are personal to the author and do not necessarily 
represent those of Horsham District Council. This Council does not accept liability for any 
unauthorised/unlawful statement made by an employee. Information in this e mail may be subject to public 
disclosure in accordance with the law. Horsham District Council cannot guarantee that it will not provide this e 
mail to a third party. The Council reserves the right to monitor e-mails in accordance with the law. If this e-
mail message or any attachments are incomplete or unreadable, please telephone 01403 215100 or e-mail 
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contact@horsham.gov.uk. Any reference to "e-mail" in this disclaimer includes any attachments.  
 
This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by 
Mimecast Ltd. 

 


